
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Tuesday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

   

           Tuesday:  No Mass 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 

           Sunday:  9:00 am 
 
   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

Respect the Liturgy 

Please be on time  
for Mass 
Thank You 

August 6 - 9 
Tue.    No Mass      
Wed.   9:00 am   Intentions of Ginny Blerot  
   by Mary Ellen and Garnet Davis.  
Thu.    9:00 am   +Raul Rivera by Feliz Rivera      
Fri.      9:00 am   +Ruth Herperger by Don Herperger    
 
August 13 - 16 
Tue.    No Mass        
Wed.   9:00 am   +Helen Piche by Pat Pantel & family            
Thu.    9:00 am     Intentions of Gemma O’Sullivan  
   by Karen & Drake Eisler 
Fri.      9:00 am   +Pat Stoffel by Jim Stoffel & family    
 
August 20 - 23 
Tue.    No Mass           
Wed.   9:00 am   +Beverly Paskaruk               
Thu.    9:00 am   +Devin Lyle Howat by Mom, Doug, Nicole, Mark, 
   Devin, Theo, Brynn       
Fri.      9:00 am   +Neil Schlosser by Diane & family          
 
August 27 - 30 
Tue.    No Mass    
Wed.   8:30 am    Opening Mass for Regina Catholic Schools -  
   Intentions of Staff and Students  
Thu.    9:00 am    Intentions of Sr. Rosalia Kane  
   by Karen & Drake Eisler 
Fri.      9:00 am    +Conrad Reiger   

MASS INTENTIONS 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration for children 
under the age of seven is ongoing 
Preparation classes are required, the 
next Baptism preparation class will 
be Saturday, September 14 with 
Baptisms on Sunday, September 22. 
 
We are now accepting  
registrations for the sacrament of 
First Reconciliation for children in 
Grade 4 and older. Classes will begin 
in October. Please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call the parish office for more  
information or to register your child. 
 
Confirmation and First  
Eucharist classes begin in  
January, 2025 for children in Grade 2 
and older.  For more information  
regarding registration for these  
sacraments, please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or 
call the parish office. 

Anointing of Sick - Available to 
anyone who is seriously ill or  
preparing for surgery  
 
Reconciliation -  
• Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm.  
• The first Friday of each month 

9:30 am to 10:30 am, during  
Adoration.   

• By appointment by calling         
Fr. Brad  

 
Marriage - Register as soon as 
possible to ensure marriage  
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these  
sacraments Call Fr. Brad at  

306-352-0988 



We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you had helped out in the past; please 
take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our  
website for more information 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you or someone you 
know is in need of prayer, or if you wish to join the prayer ministry, 
please contact Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 

 August Mass Times 
5:00PM Mass on Saturday, 9:00AM Mass on Sunday. 
Weekday Mass times Wednesday to Friday 9:00AM,  
unless stated otherwise on our web site 
 
Office hours for August 
Closed Mondays.  
Open Tuesday-Friday 9:00AM – 2:00PM 

We wish you all safe and blessed summer vacations 
with family and friends.  If you are away over the 
summer months, please consider preauthorized ways 
of donations.  Check the Giving and Sharing section of 
our website. Thank you so much for your ongoing 
support of our parish.  Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our community, 
our city, and beyond. 



Sunday September 15th 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 

Please see the Couples Connect insert in this bulletin for 
more information about the program. 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? 
We invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  
interested. Can’t join us, you can still help us 
out with donations of yarn. 



Social Justice Interchurch Sandwich Project  
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee has joined with other inter-faith 
churches to provide 200 bagged lunches to individuals and families in need in 
downtown Regina. Resurrection Parish is scheduled to provide bagged lunches 
on Saturday, August 17th. We are looking for donations of food to help with this 
project. The items that we are in need of at this time are: bottled water (500 
ml), lunchbox juice boxes and soft granola bars. Thank you in advance for your 
participation. 

•children’s scissors 
•white erasers 
•pencils 
•pencil crayons,  
•crayons, washable 

markers (thin and 
thick) 

•loose leaf 
•graph paper 
•Hilroy notebooks (no 

coils) 
•pencil cases/boxes 

•playing cards 
•dice 
•rulers 
•whiteboard markers/

erasers 
•Earbuds/headphones 

(with mics preferred) 
•backpacks 
•lunch kits  
•water bottles  
•gym runners (sizes 13-

5 – Velcro closure; 
sizes 6-9) 

We are collecting school 
supplies for St. Michaels 
School. If you are able 
to help us out, please 
drop off your donations 
in the collection boxes in 
the gathering space. On 
the right is a list of the 
items we’re looking for. 

       
Music Ministry is looking for one pianist for an existing adult choir, 
with a commitment to play once a month, starting in Sept 2024. If  
interested or if you would like more information, please contact  
Rae Lang at raelang@sasktel.net.  



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and  
offerings now by e-transfer? Over fifty percent of our  
donations are by weekly e-transfer. Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included 

with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire about other ways of 
giving electronically, please email the Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in  
doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

Our Catechesis of the Good Shepherd program is continuing to  
collect and prepare materials for our atrium. There is a list of  
materials needed posted on the bulletin board in the Welcome  
area of the church. We plan to open our atrium in the fall. If you can 
donate any materials or are willing to help create some,  
please contact Farrah @ f.semegen@hotmail.ca or call  
306-551-4194. Thank you so much for your generosity! 
 
Thank you to all who have come out and donated their time 

for Catechesis of the Good Shepherd material making the past month. 
We will resume material making in the fall. 

  
Also, please watch the bulletin at the end of August and early  

September for registration for Catechesis of the Good Shepherd for 
children age 3-6. 

Take your empty bottles and cans to The Victoria 
East SARCAN Drop & Go for the Knights of  
Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have to do 
is enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! 
If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number 
and we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 



 

 

 

24 July 2024 

 

From strong words to meaningful partnership: 

A renewed Catholic commitment to Indigenous reconciliation 

 

Two years ago this month, Pope Francis stood before an assembly of Indigenous Elders and former 

residential school students in Maskwacis, Alberta. He offered a profound and heartfelt apology to 

the Indigenous Peoples, and sought God’s forgiveness, for the suffering endured in Canada’s 

residentials schools.  

 

On this anniversary, we find ourselves reflecting on the profound sorrow Pope Francis expressed 

for the devastating effects of the residential school system on Indigenous communities, and on the 

journey of reconciliation and healing we have embarked upon together. Two years later, the Pope’s 

words still compel us to recognize this painful legacy and walk alongside the Indigenous Peoples 

in a spirit of repentance, solidarity, and hope. 

 

We contemplate the Holy Father’s words: “The Church is the house where we conciliate anew, 

where we meet to start over and to grow together”. This vision of the Church as a “living body of 

reconciliation” has guided us in our ongoing commitment to justice and healing. In this spirit we 

reaffirm our pledge to work for healing and reconciliation, and to reflect on our efforts since the 

Holy Father’s visit to Canada in 2022. 

 

“We want to talk together, to pray together and to work together, so that the sufferings of the 

past can lead to a future of justice, healing and reconciliation.” – Pope Francis 

 

Financial Support for Indigenous Priorities 

 

Reconciliation calls for a deep understanding and respect for Indigenous culture, identity, and 

priorities. In 2021, the Bishops of Canada pledged to raise $30 million for projects that support 

healing and reconciliation. These initiatives are identified and selected by Indigenous Peoples at 

the local level and overseen by the Indigenous Reconciliation Fund (IRF). We are pleased to 

announce that the Fund has already raised over $15 million, and is therefore ahead of its five-year 

timeline.  

 

“Drawing strength from our experiences and using that understanding to help others guides us 

in assessing proposals, and grounds our efforts in the traditional teachings and ways of healing 

that are so important for Indigenous people.” – Rosella Kinoshameg, Chair, Indigenous 

Reconciliation Fund 

 

The IRF has funded important projects emphasizing healing and reconciliation for Indigenous 

Peoples and their families, the revitalization of cultures and languages, education and building of 

communities, as well as dialogues for promoting spiritualities. We encourage the Catholic 

community to review the work of the IRF and promote opportunities to contribute. 

https://irfund.ca/en/welcome/
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Transparent Access to Records 

 

Pope Francis emphasized the significance of uncovering and recognizing truths about the historical 

injustices faced by residential school survivors and their families. Truth must come before 

reconciliation and all dioceses are strongly encouraged to make their relevant records available to 

Indigenous researchers and communities, in order to help them find the truth they seek. To support 

this work, we have established Guidelines for documentation and access to relevant records, 

including mission, sacramental and burial records, to help Indigenous Peoples identify the facts 

pertaining to their loved ones. This work is supplementary to that of other Catholic entities that 

administered or operated residential schools established by the Government of Canada and who 

have made relevant documents available to the National Centre for Truth and Reconciliation. 

 

This painstaking work will take time, and, with you, we are committed to the journey of truth. It 

is incumbent upon us to assist survivors and their communities in finding healing from traumas 

they suffered. We join the Holy Father in his prayer “that Christians and civil society in this land 

may grow in the ability to accept and respect the identity and the experience of the Indigenous 

Peoples.”1  

 

Continuing the Dialogue with First Nations, Inuit, and Métis peoples 

 

We are deeply grateful for the relationships we have established with First Nations, Métis, and 

Inuit Peoples. We want to continue to walk side by side in solidarity. Since each Indigenous 

community brings unique gifts and challenges, local dioceses and parishes play a fundamental and 

leading role in fulfilling this commitment. Above all, this means walking together by a humble 

and open listening to the wisdom and counsel of Indigenous Elders and Knowledge Keepers. 

 

As Bishops, we have established structures within the CCCB to support dialogues and foster 

greater understanding of Indigenous cultural, linguistic, and spiritual traditions and values. We 

also wish to develop academic collaborations to understand the concepts commonly associated 

with the “Doctrine of Discovery”, as well as to engage with the Canadian government on shared 

concerns, such as the Indigenous belongings currently held at the Vatican museums. 

 

Embracing the Path of Unity and Hope 

 

As we continue this journey of truth and reconciliation, we also acknowledge the many difficult 

conversations taking place around the country regarding our painful legacy. For example, we know 

that some have called for more rigorous investigations into reports of unmarked burial sites, which 

we had to confront as a nation three short years ago. 

 

Let us keep in mind that this deep desire for truth and transparency resides first with Indigenous 

communities and residential school survivors. Decisions to study this history are best made locally 

by Indigenous leaders, who have the most direct understanding of the needs of their respective 

communities. Many resources can be made available to explore and understand residential school 

history, such as archival and archaeological research. We encourage dioceses and all Catholics to 

                                                      
1 Apostolic Journey to Canada: Meeting with indigenous peoples: First nations, Métis and Inuit at Maskwacis 

(25 July 2022) | Francis (vatican.va) 

https://www.cccb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Guidelines-Indigenous-Records-June-2023.pdf
https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/speeches/2022/july/documents/20220725-popolazioniindigene-canada.html
https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/speeches/2022/july/documents/20220725-popolazioniindigene-canada.html
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support their local Indigenous communities in this sensitive work. We invite all parties to move 

forward in mutual transparency, respect, humility, compassion, patience, and trust.  

 

Our aim must be to help Indigenous Peoples seek and know the facts pertaining to their loved ones 

and community ancestors. By working together in these and many other ways, we are all prepared 

to advance more effectively along the path of reconciliation.  

 

When Pope Francis visited our country, he called the Church in Canada to firm action and an 

irreversible commitment to the new path we are forging with the Indigenous Peoples of this land.  

The way of reconciliation and hope is one that must be walked together. That is why we shall 

continue to listen to and support survivors and Indigenous communities during this journey. We 

are grateful to all who accompany us on this path of healing and reconciliation. 
 



 

 

 

Press release 

For immediate release 

 

 

On the Second Anniversary of the Papal Visit, 

Bishops of Canada Share Progress and Renewed Commitment to Reconciliation 

 

OTTAWA, July 24, 2024 – On the two-year anniversary of Pope Francis’s penitential pilgrimage 

to Canada, the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB), in a “Letter to the People of 

God”, has provided an update on the steps that the Catholic Church in Canada has taken to respond 

to the Holy Father’s calls for a future of justice, healing, and reconciliation. It encourages Catholics 

across the country to continue to listen to and support residential school survivors and Indigenous 

communities on this journey (see Appendix). 

 

“After years of listening, learning, prayer, and dialogue, the Bishops of Canada were deeply 

grateful for the Holy Father’s apology, and to the many Indigenous partners who shared their 

experiences and desires for a brighter future,” said Bishop William T. McGrattan, President of the 

CCCB. “We believe this was a meaningful step in the reconciliation journey – but the effects of 

the residential school system persist to this day. As we look back on the words of Pope Francis, 

we must continue to confront this painful legacy and to walk alongside the Indigenous Peoples in 

the spirit of solidarity and hope.” 

 

In his various public and private addresses, the Holy Father not only expressed profound sorrow 

for the devastating effects of the residential school system on Indigenous communities, but also 

called on the Bishops of Canada to approach reconciliation through concrete actions and shared 

projects. Building on the important progress achieved in planning the penitential pilgrimage of the 

Pope, the Bishops of Canada took tangible steps in this direction in the years since the papal visit, 

including: 

 

1. Financial support for Indigenous priorities. In September 2021, following their national 

apology, the Catholic Bishops of Canada pledged $30 million for projects that support healing 

and reconciliation. These projects are identified by local Indigenous people and overseen by 

the Indigenous Reconciliation Fund (IRF). To date, the IRF has raised more than $15 million, 

and is therefore ahead of its five-year timeline. It has approved 166 projects determined in 

collaboration with First Nations, Métis and Inuit partners across the country. 

 

2. Transparent access to records. The Bishops of Canada have pledged to make their relevant 

records available to Indigenous researchers and communities, in order to help them find the 

truth that they seek. To support this work, the CCCB has approved a set of Guidelines to assist 

dioceses in developing policies for documentation and access to relevant records, including 

mission, sacramental and burial records, to help Indigenous Peoples identify the facts 

pertaining to their loved ones.  

https://www.cccb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Guidelines-Indigenous-Records-June-2023.pdf
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3. Continuing to dialogue with First Nations, Inuit, and Métis Peoples. The Bishops have 

established structures within the CCCB to support local and national dialogues to foster greater 

understanding of Indigenous cultural, linguistic, and spiritual traditions and values. 

Discussions cover matters such as developing academic collaborations to understand the 

concepts commonly associated with the “Doctrine of Discovery”, as well as engaging with the 

Canadian government on shared concerns, such as the Indigenous belongings currently held at 

the Vatican museums. 

 

The Bishops of Canada are deeply grateful for the relationships they have established with First 

Nations, Métis, and Inuit Peoples. As this journey of truth and reconciliation continues, the 

Bishops remain committed to walking in solidarity and listening to the experiences of Indigenous 

Peoples to guide the path forward. Encouraged by the presence, words, and gestures of Pope 

Francis, the Bishops of Canada continue to make meaningful progress in the significant work that 

lies ahead. 

 

Maribel Mayorga 

 

Director of Communications 

Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) 

Email: communications@cccb.ca 

Telephone: 613-241-9461, ext. 225 

 

 

 

 

mailto:communications@cccb.ca


 

      
 Faith-based Marriage Preparation Program 
       Dating and newly-married couples are also welcome! 
                                                                                                                                                 

Resurrection  Parish 
3155 Windsor Park Road, Regina, Sk 

 

Sample Session Layout: 
 
Presentation #1 – 45 min 
Couple’s Personal Discussion Time – 20 min 
Q&A with Presenters – 15 min 
 

Coffee Break 
 

Presentation #2 – 45 min 
Couple’s Personal Discussion Time – 20 min 
Q&A with Presenters – 15 min 
 

Couple’s Dinner (last session only)  

 

Couples Connect Purpose 
 
 Reinforce a trusting and faith-based foundation by covering key relationship topics  

 Provide individual couples an opportunity to connect on an intellectual level 

 To connect couples within a faith community to help enrich their faith formation 

 

8-SESSION PROGRAM BEGINS 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2024 
 

REGISTRATION FEE- $150/couple 
 

Registration is limited so please register soon 
 
 

Program Session Dates:  

Sunday afternoons from 2:00pm – 5:00pm 
 

Dec.1 & 15          Jan.5 & 19          Feb.2 & 16          Mar.2 & 16 
 

 For more information or to register contact: 
Denny & Cynthia Lizée 

dlizee@sasktel.net 
 







REGISTER NOW!
Regina Catholic School 
Ukrainian Program
 Mon. Online Component; 

Wed. 4:30-6:30 & Thursday 6:00-8:00

4710 Castle Road 
(St. Matthew School)

Come and find out what 
the Ukrainian Byzantine Program has to offer.

Everyone Welcome
https://www.rcsd.ca/Programs/UkrainianProgram

Byzantine Rite.

Language acquisition.

Culture.
If interested contact Susan 

Kohuch
* s.kohuch@rcsd.ca

* Phone 306-530-5786



 
 

  Calling All to Come, Sell and Shop 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reserve your spot to sell your treasures 

Contact   Kathy  

306-535-6224 or j.k.szarkowicz@sasktel.net 

 
 

And 
BBQ 
 

50/50 
Raffle 

Saturday  August  24 
10:00 am to 3:00 pm 

 

Little Flower Parish Parking Lot 
420 College Ave. 



A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
August
2024

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory,  
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,  and Nakota, 

and homeland of the Dakota,  Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

MARRIAGE PREP ‘Couples Connect’ PROGRAM for dating, 
engaged and newly-married couples  
Eight Session with dynamic speakers, couple sharing time, and 
Q&A at each session along with a wrap-up dinner. 
Session Dates: Sunday afternoons - 2:00 - 5:00 pm. Dec.1 & 15, 
Jan.5 & 19, Feb.2 & 16, Mar.2 & 16
Registration Fee: $150/couple.
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Denny and Cynthia 
Lizée – dlizee@sasktel.net 

A full schedule of the pilgrimages taking place within the 
Archdiocese of Regina can be found at archregina.sk.ca/blog_
ministry/annual-pilgrimage-sites/

Go Make Disciples
Become a leader in your parish and the wider 
community, by serving the people of God 
as an evangelizing disciple of Jesus Christ. 
The Archdiocese of Regina’s Lay Formation 
Program provides you with the skills, tools, and 
opportunities to deepen your spiritual life and assess your God-
given gifts and talents. Join our weekend sessions at Campion 
College starting this November and become part of a community 
of leaders serving God’s people in a variety of roles. Our three-
year program will deepen your understanding of Church and 
faith through solid teaching by our own diocesan priests and 
religious as well as lay men and women who are experts in their 
respective fields of theology, ethics, social justice, and more.  For 
more information on how to register, please contact our Program 
Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-721-6724 or email him 
at egurash@archregina.sk.ca.
 
Meeting the Risen Jesus a Summer Retreat on Thinking 
Faith
In another first for the Thinking Faith Catholic Podcast, Deacon 
Eric Gurash is joined by his wife, Melissa, as they lead you 
through a series of summer functions based on the fourth week 
of St. Ignatius of Loyola’s Spiritual Exercises. Often referred to 
as Contemplations on Divine Love, over the next five weeks, 
they will offer a variety of reflections on Jesus’ Resurrection 
appearances, encountering God in all things, and living a spirit-
filled life. thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/

Pope’s Monthly Prayer Intentions - August 
We pray that political leaders be at the service of their own 
people, working for integral human development and for the 
common good, especially caring for the poor and those who 
have lost their jobs. thepopevideo.org

https://archregina.sk.ca/blog_ministry/annual-pilgrimage-sites/ 
https://archregina.sk.ca/blog_ministry/annual-pilgrimage-sites/ 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/
https://thepopevideo.org
https://www.cccb.ca/evangelization-catechesis-catholic-education/video-resources/the-four-constitutions-of-vatic
https://archregina.sk.ca/blog_ministry/annual-pilgrimage-sites/


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

 

Paul’s height is six feet, he’s 
an assistant at a butcher’s 
shop, and wears size 9 shoes. 
What does he weigh?  

Brain Teaser 

ANSWER = Meat 


